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News from Uganda 
 

JAMBO! From Uganda 

Receive warm greetings from the HHU family in Uganda.  

We are grateful for all the support rendered to the 

beneficiaries throughout this quarter.  

 

Thank you and blessings for your kindness! 

 

The school Term officially closed on May 5th 2023.  

All our children are back home and in good health.  

The 2nd School Term will open towards the end of May 2023. 

1st Term tuition was fully paid for all our beneficiaries plus 

school requirements including stationery, uniforms, and 

lunches.  

 

Again, a big thank you to our sponsors and supporters; This 

would not have been possible without you. 

CHILDREN EDUCATION 

HIGHLIGHTS  

Joshua sat for his UACE exams last December and passed with 9 points. Joshua wants to become a Nurse. We hope that one 

of the Universities he applied to, will shortlist him for the August Intake.  

 

Paul joined Kampala international University early this year. He is doing a diploma in Social Work and Social 

administration. He will begin his 1st Semester exams on the May 22nd, 2023.  

We hope and pray for a good performance in his exams 

 

CHILDREN’S HEALTH 

Our Children have been healthy by the grace of God. We did not encounter any serious illnesses throughout the first four 

months of this year. 

 

HOME VISITATION 

Home and School Visits were done in the month of February when the Founder of HHU Tracy Teckla Wanyama visited 

Uganda. She and the director of operations Margaret Wanyama visited all the children either at their schools or in their 

homes. It was a wonderful time, full of happiness and excitement! It was great to see our founder on the ground in Uganda 

after 7 years. The newly recruited children got a chance to meet her, and the older children were just excited to see her 

again! During these visits the children received food and house hold items. See photos 

 

WHO WE ARE 

Helping Hands Uganda-Canada Aid (HHU) is a Toronto- based charity that empowers and improves the welfare of children 

living in dire poverty in Eastern Uganda. 

 

Helping Hands Uganda does this through sponsorships and donations from well-wishers. We pay school fees and other 

expenses, medical bills and ocassional food support for the children. The Canadian operations of this charity are staffed 

entirely by volunteers, to ensure that most of the funds received go directly towards sponsorship. 
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FUNDRAISERS
 

 

 

 
 
HHU continues to set up a charitable table at civic centers across 

Toronto and sell crafts.  

 

Our sincere thank you to the city of Toronto for making this space 

available to us 

 

A big thank you to our committed volunteer Josephine who 

tirelessly sits at those tables. 

 

A huge thank you to our generous sponsors and donors. 

You continue to be the pillars on which HelpingHands Uganda-

Canada Aid stands to support the underprivileged children of 

eastern Uganda. 

 

Without you all this would not be possible. 

 

Again, we appreciate all the support given to our beneficiaries and 

we pray for more blessings to you all!  

 

Check out our online shop on our website and a second shop on 

etsy – HelpingHandsUganda 

 

Shopping websites 

 

https://www.etsy.com/shop/HelpingHandsUganda 

 

https://helpinghandsuganda.org/shop/ 
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Contact Us 

Website 
http://www.helpinghandsuganda.org/ 

 
Mailing address: 

405 -3560 St Clair Ave E, 
Scar, On, M1K 0A9 

Email: 
Helpinghandsuganda75@gmail.com 

Like us on Facebook: 
Helping Hands Uganda 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Helping-Hands-Uganda/199954736716273?sk=wall 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interested in helping but not sure how? 

 
Visit our website at:  
http://www.helpinghandsuganda.org/ 

 

 
 

 

 

Also did you know that you may be 

able to reduce your income tax by 

donating to a registered charitable 

organization like Helping Hands 

Uganda-Canada Aid?  

Help us to continue supporting these 

families! 
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